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October 30, 2018

Ms Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Combined Proceeding - EB-2017-0182, EB-2017-0194, EB-2017-0364

We are counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. in the Combined Proceeding. We write to bring to

your attention an error which appears in paragraph 6 of our client’s Argument-in-Chief.

That paragraph contains a statement that our client’s LSL application provides benefits to

Ontario’s ratepayers in the form of lower revenue requirements in the amount of approximately

$50 million per year. The long-term benefits are in an amount of approximately $13 million per

year.

We apologize for this error.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/dh

cc: J. Richardson
M. Engelberg
L. Murray
Z. Crnojacki
All Parties
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